
September 20, 2023 

2024 Budget Request – Ron Hall 

Improvements to Pickleball Park in Fenwick (Centennial Park), including:  

1. Paved parking lot beside the pickleball courts; 

 

2. Installation of permanent public washrooms; 

• Current porta potties are insufficient. 

 

3. Defibrillator located at the pickleball courts; 

• Many participants are seniors – there is a safety concern; 

 

4. Installation of concrete pad with overhang for shade; 

 

5. Installation of plywood boards for practice.  

 

 

 


